From: Virginia Feldman

To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: Please reject HB 4049
Date: Thursday, February 6, 2020 2:27:35 PM

Dear House Energy & Environment Committee:

Covanta, Marion, Oregon’s only municipal waste incinerator and 1 of the largest
single emitters of greenhouse gases in the state, is trying once again to receive state
renewable energy credits. If successful, this would take money away from new clean
energy projects in order to give corporate welfare to a 33-year-old polluter with
deferred maintenance needs.

Please stop dirty Coventa from getting clean energy money.
thank you,
Dr. Virginia Feldman MD, FAAP, Physicians for Social Responsibility,

Portland, Oregon 503 901 7329



